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60th Diamond Anniversary Publications —~ NEW

r"'
INSPIRATIONAL READING

Imagine That

Dreams, Hopes, and Realities—
Celebrating 60 Years of the
Anglican Foundation of Canada
$20 each

Over 100 grant recipients tell their stories COIN BOXES
in this commemorative book. In these
stories, you will read about the ways in

Invite children to take this coin box trick-or-
treating. All donations help kids in need in

DREAMS - HOPES - REAL VGl which generosity became a transforming Canada
i 4 . . .y . .. .
agent in parish communities and individual
lives. e before school breakfast programs

e after-school homework coaching
e summer camp or choir school
® hospice care

Order coin boxes for a special project this
fall, for Halloween, or during Advent.

You can collect spare change to make a
positive impact on a child’s life.
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FOR CHILDREN

Children’s Prayers

with Hope Bear

Text by Judy Rois

lllustrations by Michele Nidenoff
$15 each

This fall, you can help children
learn to put their words into
prayers. This beautifully illustrated

THANKSGIVING ANTHEM

resource includes prayers for church _"w S,
seasons, holidays, and special ("% { Contact the AFC office to obtain music for a
moments in a child’s life. ‘ﬁ“ newly composed anthem by Nicholas Piper,

Choral Director, Diocese of Ottawa.

| Will Give Thanks (based on Psalm 9:1-2).
SATB and organ accompaniment, suitable for
parish choirs.
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DID YOU KNOW?

You can shop online through Facebook or
the website for AFC promotional materials.

YOou CouLD DO
WITH $15,000

In celebration of the 60th
Diamond Anniversary, AFC is
setting aside $60,000 to
promote innovative ministry
projects. AFC is requesting
proposals that enhance and
transform parish ministry within

the Anglican Church of Canada. Four
grants of up to $15,000 will be offered
for projects that are new and never-before
undertaken by the applicant parish or
diocese and that would not otherwise be
launched apart from grant funding.

Proposals should demonstrate creativity
and innovation in order to augment
parish ministry.

For full criteria, refer to the AFC website
under Apply and the Request for
Proposals tab.

As of July 1, 2017, AFC will no
longer receive applications for
multi-year funding.

Any multi-year applicants who have
already been approved for a grant

may still submit the Application for
Subsequent Year of Funding form.

COMING SOON

AFC Historical Timeline: a fold-out
wall chart that tells the story of the

Foundation since its beginning in 1957,
alongside Canadian, world, and Church
events. Perfect for display in your parish.

TAKE NOTE—Deadline for applications is September 1.
All applicants must be current donors to AFC. To assist you in preparing your application, please refer to the website under Apply and the
Grants tab—preparing and submitting an application. Applications must be complete in order to be considered.

NEW AFC
BOARD DIRECTORS

Robert Dickson

Director of Finance & Property
Diocese of New Westminster

Camille Isaacs-Morell

Strategy & Business Development
Diocese of Montreal

The Rev. Susan Spicer

Parish of St. James, Fenelon Falls
and Christ Church, Coboconk
Diocese of Toronto
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